
DIRECTOR’S MESSAGE 
 

Apologies – I planned a meeting for March 19
th

 to finalize our decision on a location for the fall 

regional meet.  I prepared a Director’s Message to get the word out, but somewhere along the 

line, I never sent the message to Eddie for distribution.  We still need to make a decision before 

the meet in Brenham, so that means April 2
nd

.   

 
Next Meeting – I made lunch reservations for APRIL 2

nd
 AT 11:30 AM at Pecan Street 

Brewing, 106 East Pecan Avenue, Johnson City, Texas.  This is place Bill requested – I wonder 

why?  They asked that we all get there as close to 11:30 as possible due to the Spring Break 

weekend.   

 

Fall Regional Meet – We MUST make a decision on the location of the Fall Regional Meet, so 

we can pass the word in Brenham.  I believe the Hyatt Lost Pines is out of consideration.  I have 

more information on Lampasas, and Barney has developed a plan for Burnet.   

 

 

See you on April 2
nd

 in Johnson City.   


